
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Homestyle Salisbury Steak with Gravy 

 Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today   

    
 

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. Reminder to IMSA Fusion team, we have a guest speaker today.  We will meet in Ms. 

Calder’s room after school.  Be sure to bring money for the pizza party next week if you 

have not paid yet. 

 


